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     Welcome Back!
              Welcome Back to Hayshire! We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday! We are ready to start
the               2017 year with new hopes and dreams and goals. It's a great time to reflect and set new goals.
We will  

https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=00120DT52ZDAwHiLt_-7UEMpg%3D%3D&ch=&ca=cdd9a04d-ef1d-4786-bbf5-33129c55c5f8


We will  
        review our school rules as we return to school.

     
      Martin Luther King and We are All Special Assembly

On January 17th, Hayshire students will help present an assembly to the whole school about
how we are all special and the message of Martin Luther King. It is an opportunity for everyone
to realize they are unique and special!

  

         Kindergarten Program was a Big Success!
                           by Miss Hill's Class
We sang Christmas, Hanukkah and Kwanzaa songs in the gym. We like singing! We got to sit
on the risers on the stage. Our favorite song was "I'm a Little Dreidel." It was a little scary to be
on stage. We felt nervous but we had fun! Thank you to our families for coming to see us!

               Holiday Ornament Making
                          by Luciana Schmidt, grade 3 

                          One day my class and I went to the cafeteria to make ornaments with a class of first
graders, 
                    second graders, and kindergarteners. It sounded fun! Our class got to split apart into different 
                    tables. We got to meet new first graders, second graders, and kindergarteners. The teachers of
the
                    classes were my teacher, Mrs. Stremmel, Mrs. Katz from kindergarten, Mrs. Caufield from
first     
                    grade, and Mrs. Knisley from second grade.
                         We colored an ornament and tied bows on it. When I smiled and said "hi" to the other
students 
                   I didn't know, they smiled back at me. One of the kids I met was very nice and told me that I
made
                   a good picture of Rudolph on my ornament. It was nice to sit at the table and talk to all the
other 
                   kids that were with me.
                          It seemed like mostly everyone liked it, but in their own way. Some liked the coloring,
some
                   liked tying the ribbons, and some maybe liked gluing things. The most important thing was
                   everyone had fun. Trust me, you would have had fun if you were there! I loved making
ornaments 
                   with the other classes!

       Editor's Note: Within Hayshire we have teams of K-1-2-3 set up so that we can work together as a 
       community of learners. We are like a family working together with a mix of ages in the family 



       community of learners. We are like a family working together with a mix of ages in the family 
       showing caring, sharing, and respect. The Holiday Ornament Making was an example of the that 
      "family spirit."

                   Pajamas Collection to Help Others
                            by Lauren Babiy and Annika Clymer, Mrs. Glover's third grade
                   We collected 195 pairs of pajamas since we made our goal of 150 pairs of pajamas. We
collected
                   pajamas for people that are homeless. Our class made boxes for each hallway so that others
could
                   donate. We gave the pajamas to kids that live in foster care and group homes. The pajamas
                   went to people in York. Thank you for helping!!!

Editor's Note: Thank you to Hayshire children and families for caring and showing you care!
       
     Family Game Night Scheduled for January 27        
       You are invited to attend Family Game Night on January 27th, 6:30 pm. Bring board games to play  
       as a family or with school friends. Hot chocolate and snacks will be available. Have fun together!
                                       

                      

                                                 Photos from past Game Nights
                                                       
       Thank YOU for the Red Cross Donations!
       Hayshire presented the comfort kit donations to the Red Cross representative on December 23rd!
       Thank you for helping! The donations will help people in the York County community. 

                                                 
 

Reading Workshop for Parents and Children

On Thursday, January 26th, the reading teachers will share ideas about how to help your child
become a better reader with tips for comprehension. Children will be involved in activities while
parents are working with the reading teachers.

                                                



                                                
 
       

January 13 - Early Dismissal at 12:30 pm - Teacher In-Service
No School - January 16 - Holiday

 

You are invited to PTO meetings on the first Wednesday of the month
at 7:00 pm. 

PTO needs officers and volunteers.  Please consider helping out!   

Bring your "sweethearts"....
Sweetheart 
Spaghetti Dinner 

When: Saturday, Feb. 4, 4-6 pm 
(Snow Date: Sunday, Feb. 5,

3:30-5:30 due to Super Bowl on Sunday)
       Look for snow details on CYCTC website.
Find it by going to Central York and look under community and Central York Communities That Care.  

Where: Hayshire School
  2801 Hayshire Drive

Music by DJ Matt Miller
Family Door Prizes

Children's Crafts
Delicious Food for Everyone!

Tickets are $5.00
Ages 8 and under $2.00

 
Email bsnare@cysd.k12.pa.us or

Call 846-6789 ext 1900



Call 846-6789 ext 1900
Make checks payable to CYCTC

Send to school or mail to Hayshire School, 2801 Hayshire Dr. York, PA 17406
 

Community Event sponsored by Central York Communities That Care 

  

                           YOU ARE INVITED!!!!!!!!!
                     STRENGTHENING FAMILIES

A program for parents and youth 10-14
 

The Teen years can be challenging for all families...
SFP 10-14 can help parents and teens

tackle the challenges together!
 
What to Expect?

A seven week program that meets one night each week.
Each session begins with a free family meal. Dinner at 6:00 pm.
Free childcare is provided for younger siblings.
Each week, during the first hour, parents and youth meet separately, but work on similar skills. During
the second hour, youth and parents have fun together as they play games and do family projects.
Youth sessions include discussions group skills practice, and games.
Parent sessions include video presentations, group discussions, and skill building activities.
$25 gift card to a family restaurant when completing course.

 
 
Learn more about...

For Parents:                                        For Youth:                                           For Families:
Setting appropriate limits             Setting & reaching goals                Supporting goals & dreams
Encouraging good behavior                       Appreciating parents                                  Solve problems together
Using effective consequences      Managing stress                              Sharing family values
Help your child do better in school         Following rules                                Building family communication
Sharing Expectations                                  Resisting peer pressure                
 

This program is free for all families with participating children (10-14 years*)
 

Spring Session



Spring Session
Thursday Evenings from 5:30 - 8:00 pm beginning March 16, 2017

March 16, 23, 30, April 6, 13, 20 & 27, 2017
   

HAYSHIRE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
2801 Hayshire Dr, York, PA 17406

For more information or to register, contact:
Barb Snare 846-6789 ext 1900 or email bsnare@cysd.k12.pa.us

Complete the course and earn a $25 gift card to a family restaurant
*Some exceptions can occur

SPONSORED BY CENTRAL YORK COMMUNITIES THAT CARE

Be sure to set up your Skyward Account and update your Emergency Contact Info.
Here are the directions if you have not set up your account.

   

mailto:bsnare@cysd.k12.pa.us


   

  

 
MCL Parent/Guardian Forums 
Central York School District will host regular forms throughout 2016-2017. 

These forums are informal sessions designed to provide an opportunity for parents/guardians and
interested community members to ask questions about and discuss Mass Customized Learning in
Central York School District. 

Please view this year's dates and times, below. All forums will be held at the Educational Service
Center, 775 Marion Road, York. No RSVP is needed. We hope to see you there! 

January 25, 2017 - 11 am and 6:30 pm
February 15, 2017 - 11 am and 6:30 pm
March 22, 2017 - 11 am and 6:30 pm
April 20, 2017 - 11 am and 6:30 pm
May 25, 2017 - 11 am and 6:30 pm

Click here to find out more about MCL and Central York.

Panther Pantry Schedule   
The mission of The Panther Pantry is to provide nourishment to the children and families
of Central York School District. The pantry shelves are stocked each month by Central

York School District learners and community volunteers. The food and household items
that line the shelves are donated by community members. 

Anyone from our Central York School District community is welcome to the pantry. Know

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001hOy4FIGF7NYYOzYoWsKU1sBIeirQ3bvELjJ1B9hZRvFjgPLnKzET4M8BL3GZU3E4vT4oETNhKs6OkexYnLAlRHie93mp6wU59SvlV633UGjiDJkUk_g7ts8IRIc_YkM5lHV69k_Dr0QeYmZNatUxSDXuNxGS3aP95xMIxaocKkHcB8F2fcpaUUlkVlZMhEVo1p_KD2qKSt8=&c=&ch=


Anyone from our Central York School District community is welcome to the pantry. Know
that you will be cared for and that information is kept confidential.

Pantry hours are from 5:00-6:00 pm on the following dates:
          January 19                        February 21

March 21                            April 18
            May 16

 
Want to Help?

If you would like to donate items to help the Panther Pantry, here is a list of
suggested donation items:

Paper Goods (Paper towels, toilet paper, napkins)
Household Supplies (all purpose cleaner, dish soap, laundry detergent)

Personal Care Items (toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, shampoo)
Food Items (vegetables, fruit, sauce, pasta, rice, cereal, nuts, granola, peanut butter, jelly, soup, raisins)

 
 
Central York School District Mission Statement
The Central York School District is committed to providing
educational opportunities in which ALL students strive to
achieve their full potential.
 

 

Contact
Barbara H. Snare

 Principal
bsnare@cysd.k12.pa.us
717-846-6789 ext 1900

Heather L. Dick
Assistant Principal

hdick@cysd.k12.pa.us

717-846-6789 ext 1901


